
MALMESBURY 
PARK NEWSLETTER 

ISSUE 2 13.09.24 

               Konnichiwa – こんにちは  

This week, Malmesbury Park welcomed visitors all the way from Japan. After 
linking with a teaching school our aim was to share in each other's culture and 
learn teaching practices. Twenty students worked across Years 1 to 6, 
teaching greetings, common phrases, origami, calligraphy, karuta and other 
Japanese games. The children and students were able to discuss the 
differences and similarities between our school and those in Japan, 
discovering that both parties love art. The students also observed teaching 
across the school and interviewed Mrs Smith on education in the UK. 
 
Both the children and students had a wonderful time getting to know each 
other and learning new skills, and we hope they will be able to visit us again 
next year. 

 

Secondary Application Deadline 

The online portal to select your school place is now open.  We will talk about 

this during the meet the teacher presentation and can help in any way we 

can.  The key points are: 

Application Deadline:  31st October 2024 

Book yourself onto tours and visit during open days. 

https://bcp.cloud.servelec-synergy.com/Synergy/Parents/default.aspx  
 

Superstars of the Week 

 

FOMMPS (Our Parent Group) Coffee Morning 

Come and grab a coffee and talk about how you can get more involved with 

our school community. 

When:  8:45am on Tuesday 17th September  

Where: By the Gazebo in the playground 

 

https://bcp.cloud.servelec-synergy.com/Synergy/Parents/default.aspx

